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I  M  P  A  C  T 
Insights from Northridge Hospital Foundation 

Steppin’ Out Celebration of  Hope Raises $386,000 

 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

       Pictured L-R: Grace Leland, Steven Cantamout, MD,                    Pictured L-R: Brian Hammel, Rafer Jonson 

       Shawiki Saad, MD  

 

A huge thank you to all our hospital physicians, administration, staff, employees and volunteers 
who supported this year’s Steppin’ Out at the Four Seasons Hotel on Saturday, October 15, 
2016. It was a fun packed evening of 530 guests where the Foundation raised $386,000 to 
benefit our “Building for the Future – Today” capital campaign. Heading into the second year of our 
$7 million campaign, funds will benefit the renovation of our Emergency and Trauma Depart-
ments; expansion of our Chemotherapy Infusion Center and funding to support our Center for 
Assault Treatment Services. 

A special thank you to our 2016 Steppin’ Out Steering Committee employee members: Susan 
Bales, Desiree Garcia, Linda Greenup, Mary Grim, Sylvia Martinez, Francia Razo, Sue Shamban 
and our Committee Chair, Jeremy Grosser, MD. In addition, thank you to all of those who vol-
unteered for the evening and to Foundation staff members, Tonette Barcellona and Jen Zeltser, 
who worked so diligently on making this year’s Steppin’ Out a great success. 

Congratulations again to Rafer Johnson, “Celebration of Hope” Award recipient and to Steven 
Cantamout, MD, recipient of the “Grace Leland Physician Appreciation” Award. 

Click here to view all the photos from this year’s Steppin’ Out 

Welcome to IMPACT... 

Stories of IMPACT…  

1. Honda Helpers arrive to Northridge Hospital for a Honda-Ween        
Spectacular 

2. This year’s Steppin’ Out Opportunity Drawing Winners  

3. Center for Assault Treatments Services & CPK in Northridge are    
FUNdraising! 

4. C⋅A⋅T⋅S Sponsors Women’s Self-Defense Class 

5. Join us as we celebrate the holidays at our 16th Annual “Helping Hands” 
Holiday Jam! 

Gratitude… 
     

“The staff are wonderful 

and the environment is 

very positive. Everyone 

was very helpful.” 

~Samuel,  

Grateful Patient  

 

    

Upcoming:  

   

 

 

“Helping Hands”  

Holiday Jam  

Recognizing children 

in need. 

Friday, December 9. 

2016 

 

 

For more information 

on this and other    

upcoming events, 

please contact 

 Jen at 818.885.5341  

Ext. 3 

 

      

      

https://www.facebook.com/SupportNorthridge/photos/?tab=album&album_id=1324044934273402
http://supportnorthridgefoundation.tumblr.com/post/152604460141/honda-helpers-arrive-to-northridge-hospital-for-a
http://supportnorthridgefoundation.tumblr.com/post/152604460141/honda-helpers-arrive-to-northridge-hospital-for-a
http://supportnorthridgefoundation.tumblr.com/post/152432245131/this-years-steppin-out-opportunity-drawing
http://supportnorthridgefoundation.tumblr.com/post/152400333221/center-for-assault-treatments-services-cpk-in
http://supportnorthridgefoundation.tumblr.com/post/152400333221/center-for-assault-treatments-services-cpk-in
http://supportnorthridgefoundation.tumblr.com/post/152400193561/c-a-t-s-sponsors-womens-self-defense-class
http://supportnorthridgefoundation.tumblr.com/post/152399676351/join-us-as-we-celebrate-the-holidays-at-our-16th
http://supportnorthridgefoundation.tumblr.com/post/152399676351/join-us-as-we-celebrate-the-holidays-at-our-16th

